
A letter from the Chair of Trustees

The Covid pandemic has changed many lives 
around the world with many of us, including our 
family, losing loved ones, close friends, past 
trustees and charity supporters.  I am sure many 
of you reading this newsletter will also have been 
touched with sadness. But we can draw solace 
from the promise of God and we know that in all 
God’s works, the good of those who love him, 
those who have been called according to his 
purpose, will be guided and blessed through 
the Holy Spirit.

After much consultation with the “Friends” UK, 
the Jerusalem local board and the Palestinian 
Authorities have now established an educational 
partnership with Atlantis Academy. This is now 
operational within the building for 75 children. 
The teaching of new skills will increase self-
confi dence and development through the 
devised curriculum.   

The newly complete two fl oors of the building 
have been adapted and fully equipped to 
accommodate educational classrooms, a  
crèche and outdoor play areas (as you will see 
in the included photographs).

Sundays We give thanks for the work of the 
teachers and staff at the new school.

Mondays Praise the Lord for all His blessings 
and the continued work of all our supporters and 
sponsors who serve Christ in serving others.

Tuesdays We give thanks for Ibrahim our 
Jerusalem Trustee and the local board for all 
their dedication to Christ in serving the children.

Wednesdays We pray for the long term future of 
the Lazarus home and its projects.

The Friends are continuing to raise funds for the 
continuation of construction work to the remainder 
of the building which will incorporate a clinic and 
Senior Citizen Day Care Centre at a later day due 
to the pandemic restrictions. 

The Friends wish to express their profound 
gratitude to our Jerusalem Trustee, Ibrahim Younan 
and the local board for their enthusiasm, drive 
and persistence in bringing this project to fruition 
during what can only describes as a very turbulent 
time with many Covid restrictions hindering their 
progress.   

Although the challenges have been immense, the 
Friends and local board have been greatly blessed 
by the Lord and we give thanks for your continued 
prayers and fi nancial support. Without this, we 
could not achieve this momentous mile stone.

Wishing you all a blessed Christmas and a 
Peaceful New Year.

May you all be fi lled with the grace that allows us to 
know Him and walk in the blessings of a glorious 
life.

In Christ   Alan Anderson
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Thursdays We pray for the Covid immunisation 
programme to reach the local community.

Fridays We take time to remember all those 
supporters who are in mourning and we ask the 
Lord to give them healing.

Saturdays We rejoice in Christmas and being 
able to attend Church and celebrate the Lord’s 
birth and the showered blessings of our board 
of trustees to progress in the Name of Christ.

Prayers for the Homes and for peace in the Holy Land. They can be used as biddings 
in Church Services; for expansion into extemporary prayer; and as themes for 
meditation.
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In loving memory of
John Gregory former Trustee

John was a former trustee to the charity. His 
enthusiasm and dedication to the project was 
unique and on many occasions he visited the 
project out in the holy land. John served the 
charity as a loyal and dedicated trustee. He 
was a true follower of Christ who was also well 
known for his Christian serving thought-out the 
churches in his local parish. His sudden death 
in August 2021 came as a shock to us all and he 
will be sadly missed. Rest in Peace. 

In loving memory of
Dorothy Sisterson

Dorothy was a staunch support of the charity for 
over twenty years. She gave tremendous service. 
As a member of Newcastle Soroptimist,  Dorothy 
was instrumental in achieving an International 
Peace and Tolerance Award. Her dedication  was 
immeasurable and her knowledge and wisdom 
will be sadly missed. 

Talks Dairy 2022

Sadly, due to Covid we are at present not able 
to take bookings. However an update can be 
obtained by contacting the charity’s website.

Website:
www.friendsofl azarushomegforgirls.org.uk

You can visit our updates, newsletters, policies 
and legal requirements. You can also donate via 
just giving where you can submit a donation.

The trustees wish to extend to everyone their 
profound gratitude to all those who donate so 
generously. We thank you for your loyal  and 
continuous prayers and support, without which 
we could not undertake the humanitarian work 
set before us.




